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October 30,1995
NRC-95-0066

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

2) Detroit Edison Letter NRC-94-0013, Reply to a Notice of
Violation (No. 50-341/93022-01), dated March 11,1994

Subject: Chances in the Corrective Action Progran)

Reference 2 responded to Notice of Violation 93-022-01 forCorrective Action'

Program problems. The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC of the
deletion of two commitments made by reference 2.

The commitments being deleted are:

1) The formal documented program of periodic assessments of Deviation
Event Reports (DER) effectiveness review by managers and
organizational unit heads as described in item 1 on page 5 of reference 2.

2) The formal documented review of effectiveness of corrective actions
described in item 2 on page 5 of reference 2. This review was being
accomplished by organizational unit personnel who were originally
responsible for the DER evaluation.
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These formal documented assessments and reviews were determined to be unduly
burdensome and unnecessary considering the other actions taken to review DERs.

Follow-up verifications will continue to be performed by the Safety Engineering
organization. Item 2 on page 3 and item 5 on page 5 of reference 2 will continue
to be performed. In addition, this letter includes the following new commitment:
A sampling of DER's periodically selected randomly veill be reviewed for
effectiveness by safety engineering personnel.

If you should have any questions please contact Joseph M. Pendergast,
Compliance Engineer at (313) 586-1682.

Sincerely, -

cc: T. G. Colburn
M. J. Jordan
H. J. Miller
A. Vegel
M. V. Yudasz Jr.
Region III


